


 Heathfield Primary and Nursery School
Scotland Road Campus 
Scotland Road 
Nottingham
NG5 1JU
 (0115) 9155725                    
 admin@heathfield.nottingham.sch.uk
www.heathfieldprimary.org.uk
Twitter: @heathfieldpns
Text Messaging Service: +44 0115 8240505

Executive Head Teacher: Mr G.A. Fullwood  B.Ed.(Hons)
Head of School: Mr G. F. Hicks B.A.(Hons), PGCE


[image: ]




Year 6
Leavers





Thursday 25th June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are aware, all events which gather large groups of people together have been cancelled or postponed, and unfortunately our annual ‘Year 6 Leavers Assembly’ is no exception. We obviously understand how disappointing this is for everyone, as it is always an important moment of reflection and celebration before our Year 6 children transition to secondary school. 

However, we couldn’t let the Year 6s leave without marking the occasion somehow, so we are going to try our best! We are intending to compile a celebration video with images of the Year 6s when they started Heathfield and photographs of them now. We would also like to hear some favourite memories from their time at Heathfield. The completed video will then be sent to you as a link, as well as receiving a physical copy for you to collect from school at some point before school closes for the Summer Holidays.

We are requesting photos and video clips from you of the following:

· Pictures of the Year 6 children when they started school and a recent picture – preferably in their uniform

· A short video clip of them recounting a favourite memory from their time at Heathfield

We would like all year 6 children to feature in the video.

Please note, that by submitting photos and video clips that you are giving your consent for them to be included in a video which will be sent to all parents of Year 6 children. The video will be uploaded onto the internet but will not be accessible by the public. You will be required to sign a permission slip when collecting the video from school which shows you have agreed to the images being included in the video and that you will not share it on social media.

**Please send all photos and video clips to:
lions@heathfield.nottingham.sch.uk  by Friday 10th July**

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Thank you,

Mr Padley
Assistant Headteacher
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